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Learning Club 

Learning Club was established in 2019. It is funded and supported by The Smith Family who provides 

a tutor and materials to support the Club. The Learning Club aims to improve the educational 

outcomes of students within the club. An ACEO orchestrates and facilitates this session in conjunction 

with the teacher-tutor. Learning Club is facilitated once per week and is an after school session, 

3:15pm-4:30pm.  

 

 

 

 


